
 
  
Ref: DCRP/CCA/2661 

Date: 30/10/2024 

  
  

To whom it may concern, 
 

After compliment, 
  

Subject: HSE courses Required for DCRP Registration 

With reference to DCRP Q3/2024 meeting on 10th, September 2024 and referring to 

their decision on the required HSE Courses for DCRP registration, this is to notify 

the following: 

• For Renewal and upgrade DCRP Applications: to submit all required HSE 

courses for all registered staff in DCRP application. 

• For new DCRP Applications: to be mandatory for Engineers & Forman only; 

and for other staff can obtain HSE courses after DCRP registration. 

• Effective date from 1st January 2025. 

 

For your kind attention and consideration. 

  

Regards,  

  
 

 

 

  

Mohamed Abdullah Al Abri 

General Manager DCRP Relations   

 

 

Cc to:  

- DCRP Chairman & members. 

- Contractors Group Section. 
  

 


